
COVID-19 UPDATE 

Friday 17 July 2020 

 

 

As a result of the rising case numbers on COVID-19 in NSW, NSW 

Health has advised that sport and recreation organisations are 

required to “Take all reasonable steps to minimise the number of 

spectators attending community sport events.”  

 

From Friday 17 July 2020: 

 Competitors, spectators and officials may not attend the Club 

or participate in activities if they have visited Victoria in the 

past 14 days. 

 Competitors, spectators and officials may not attend the Club 

or participate in activities if they have attended any of the 

reported case locations listed on the NSW Health website in the 

past 14 days (See https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19). 

 Physical distancing of 1.5m must be kept at all times when not 

taking part in training or racing. 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19

